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       Regency Christian Academy

          A Ministry of South Orlando Baptist Church

         11513 South Orange Blossom Trail, Orlando, FL, 32837

         phone:  407-851-7270     fax:  407-859-1130
         rca@bellsouth.net     www.southorlandobaptist.org/rca
Dear Parents and Students:

Welcome to the Regency Christian Academy Community!

We are looking forward to a fantastic school year and we are glad that you are joining with us as we educate and grow children into accomplished individuals.  Our new mission this year is to cultivate a dynamic, Christ-centered learning environment where students can engage with challenging academics in a loving and safe school community for the purpose of glorifying God.    We know that student success is dependent on a strong partnership, both parents and educators working together to facilitate, encourage and support children as they learn.  

As we partner together, we acknowledge the importance of communicating with parents in a variety of ways.  The first way we do that is through the parent student handbook.  So it is vital for each family to read the handbook to gain an understanding of the mission and goals of the school.  The policies and procedures that are found in this manual are there to support the mission and the overall vision.   Each year, new information is added to improve our communication and our community!

We ask that you read this handbook thoroughly and contact administration or another appropriate staff member should you have any questions or concerns. Please remember that as a part of the Parents’ Statement of Support in the registration packet, your signature acknowledges your reading and committing to abide by all the procedures and expectations in this handbook.

We, the administration and staff of Regency Christian Academy eagerly anticipate the glorious things that God is doing and will continue to do.

In His Hands,

Michele Purvis, Principal  
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Growing a Godly Generation, One Child at a Time

